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KANSAS CITY, Mo. — The VFW Foundation is in the running to receive a $250,000
"Pepsi Refresh" grant.

But it all depends on you. Won't you help us win?

Please visit www.refresheverything.com/ReturnTheFavor today and vote!

Your vote for the VFW Foundation's "Return the Favor" project will support the unmet
needs of U.S. military personnel and their families. For example, since 2004, the VFW
Foundation has provided over $3,400,000 in direct free financial assistance to military
families in urgent financial circumstances for rent, mortgage, utilities, vehicle repair,
medical expenses and food/basic aid. In many instances, or intervention has stopped
evictions and foreclosures. We constantly hold "welcome home" and "send off" events for
troops to boost morale. We've distributed 10,000,000 long distance telephone cards and we
pay for innovative Internet "Free Call Days" so our brave troops in Iraq and Afghanistan
can call home on a regular basis.

You can vote once a day during the month of June.

The two organizations that receive the most votes win.

Tell friends and family, forward this email to everyone you know.

Won't you take a few seconds to show our troops and those they love how much our nation
appreciates their service and sacrifice? They are counting on you, please don't let them
down!

"They have done so much for us...Now let's Return the Favor"
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